

10980 South Jordan Gateway P.O. Box 95850 South Jordan, UT 84095 (801) 571-9200 1-800-824-9198 Administrative Fax (801) 571-9481 Accounting Fax (801) 571-1641

May 14, 2014

Mr. Gary K. Van Meter Director Office of Regulatory Policy Farm Credit Administration 1501 Farm Credit Drive McLean, VA 22102-5090

Subject: <u>Proposed Rule - Standards of Conduct</u>

Dear Mr. Van Meter:

The Proposed Rule regarding Standards of Conduct for Farm Credit System (FCS) institutions was published in the Federal Register for public comment on February 20, 2014. The comment period is now scheduled to expire on May 21, 2014.

We respectfully request that the comment period for the above-referenced Proposed Rule be extended an additional 60 days.

Each of our Board Members would like to submit a comment letter. The proposed rule changes regarding standards of conduct are substantial. We believe the quality of comments provided to FCA will be enhanced if afforded more time.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely.

Richard Weathered President and CEO

11 loothan

